Carla Hoekzema

From: Jill Boyd <jill@coachingalchemy.com>

Sent: Tuesday, November 19, 2019 7:56 PM

To: Plancom

Subject: [EXTERNAL] lrons Brothers application for Comprehensive Plan Amendment 1 or 3

WARNING: The sender of this email could not be validated and may not match the person in the "From" field.

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless you
recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Planning Commission members:

| am writing to support the Irons Brothers application for an amendment of the Comprehensive Plan 1 or 3. 1am a
Shoreline resident who lives near the Irons Brothers’ offices. Irons Brother Irons Brothers have been an integral part of
the Shoreline Community for many years. | have worked with them on 2 remodeling projects and have found them to
have a high degree of integrity and skill. They work hard to reach out to their customers and to the community at large.
What with the explosion of mega development projects in Shoreline within the last few years, we need old-time reliable
small businesses to keep Shoreline intact as a community. The Irons Brothers company is an excellent example of how a
small business can be a point of connection between various parts of the city. Please vote yes to their application for an
amendment to the Comprehensive Plan. Thank You .

Julia Boyd

16035 27th Ave., N.E., Shoreline, Wa., 98155



